HOUSE FRONTIER 2000 COMMITTEE

1998 Members

Representative Susan Wagle

Representative Robin Jennison

Representative Doug Mays

Representative Kent Glasscock

Representative Phill Kline

Representative Mike O'Neal

Representative Bill Reardon

Representative Richard Alldritt

Representative Bruce Larkin

Representative Barbara Ballard

Representative Bob Krehbiel

Staff:

Ben Barrett, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Bill Wolff, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Norman Furse, Revisor of Statutes' Office
Jennifer Higerd, Secretary to the Committee